

26th June, 2020

REV. KWABENA OPUNI FRIMPONG CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER ALLIANCE FOR CHRISTIAN ADVOCACY AFRICA ACCRA

Dear Rev Opuni Frimpong,

RE: APPLICATION FOR ACCREDITATION AND IDENTIFICATION CARDS TO OBSERVE THE REGISTRATION OF VOTERS AND VOTING DURING THE 2020 GENERAL ELECTIONS

I bring you warm greetings from the Electoral Commission and trust that this finds you well.

I refer to your letter dated the 24th of June 2020 on the above-mentioned subject.

The Commission is happy to note your intention to monitor the upcoming Voters Registration Exercise.

Thank you very much for your efforts towards strengthening and deepening democracy in our beloved country.

The Commission is pleased to grant you and your organisation accreditation to monitor the exercise. Kindly pick up your accreditation cards at the Commission on Saturday 27th June, 2020.

You may kindly contact Mr. Kyei Duodo on +233 (0) 20 814 0391.

We wish you a safe and meaningful experience.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

MRS JEAN MENSA CHAIRPERSON